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2nd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

            

I will be starting a Choir Club on Fridays after school, beginning Friday 12th November. The club will 

run from 3.10pm - 4.15pm and is open to pupils from Year 2 to Year 6.  

If your child would like to attend, please fill in the attached consent form. If the number of children 

wanting to attend, exceeds capacity for the club, attendance will be on a first come first served basis 

when we receive the consent forms. 

We are really pleased to be able to sing together again at St Ambrose and I am looking forward to 

learning lots of new songs with the children.  

If you have any questions please come and see me after school on a Thursday or a Friday when I will 

be teaching in Year 3.  

Many thanks for your continued support 

Kind regards 

Mrs Holder  

 

CHOIR CONSENT FORM  

 

Name of child: 

Year group: 

I give permission for my child to attend Choir Club on Fridays after school from 3.10-4.15pm 

 

Signed_______________________________________________________(parent/carer) 

http://www.st-ambrose.sch.life/

